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CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER. 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 
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DATE: April 23, 2012 

TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk ~ 

FROM: Melissa C. lones-Alexis, Regulatory Analyst II, Division of Economic Regulatio~V' 
t 

RE: Docket No. 120080-WS, Application for amendment of Certificate Nos. 634-W and 
544-S to add territory in Polk County by Four Points Utility Corporation. 

Please add the enclosed email dated April 18, 2012, and attached letter dated April 1;§; 
2012, from Mike Smallridge on behalf of Four Points Utility Corporation to the above- J::III 

referenced docket. Thank you. g ;g 
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Melissa Jones·Alexis 

From: Patti Daniel 

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 20128:29 AM 

To: Lisa Bennett; Jennifer Crawford; Melissa Jones-Alexis; Martha Golden; James McRoy; Cheryl 
Bulecza-Banks; Connie Kummer 

Subject: FW: Copy of letter to commission clerk for four points utility 

Attachments: emergency rate letter.docx 

From: Mike Smallridge [mailto:utilityconsultant@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2012 6:14 PM 
To: Patti Daniel; CharlesRichards@polk-county.net; reilly.steve@leg.stateJI.us; Michael Lawson; 
LisaConran@polk-county.net 
Subject: Copy of letter to commission clerk for four points utility 

Hello everyone, attached is a copy I sent to the commission clerk request emergency rates from 
the commission. 

Thank you everyone for your help. 

Mike Smallridge 
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FOUR POINTS UTILITY CORP. 

MIKE SMALLRIDGE AS RECEIVER 


P.O. BOX 1798 

EATON PARK, FL. 33840 


352-302-7406 


4/16/2012 

Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Flo 32399 

RE: Emergency rate hearing request. 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

This letter is a request by Four Points Utility and Bimini Bay Utilities, for the Florida Public 
Service Commission to grant temporary rates to Bimini Bay Utilities. 

Mike Smallridge, as court ordered receiver, has filed Docket # 120080, an Application for 
Amendment of Certificate 634-W and 554-S to add territory in Polk County by Four Points 
Utilities Corp and requests the commission approve, subject to refund, the currently approved 
tariff of Four Points Utilities Corp. for Bimini Bay Utilities. 

Currently, Bimini Bay Utilities Corporation is an unregulated utility only charging customers for 
the cost of water and wastewater from Polk County Utilities. Bimini Bay Utilities has requested 
regulation from the Florida Public Service Commission so that the utility may recover operating 
& maintenance and other such related costs associated with the utility. 

The next billing cycle for Bimini Bay is the 10th of the month and the receiver requests 
permission to charge the Bimini Bay Customers the Four Points approved tariff by that date. 

On behalf of the utility, 

Mike Smallridge 
Mike Smallridge 

Court Ordered Receiver. 



